
Southern Outlet Fifth Lane - Noise Mitigation 

Ms HADDAD question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

Mervyn from Tolmans Hill as well as other Tolmans Hill and Dynnyrne residents are 
concerned about noise mitigation on the Southern Outlet fifth lane project. Can you 
confirm you have authorised noise protection measures for the project in accordance 
with state noise policies and your stated commitments to the Public Works Committee 
and have these designs been completed? Can you confirm that low-noise asphalt will 
be used, and wall panels will form part of the design and advise the estimated costs? 


